
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
WEBSITE 

 
 2EveryCreature.com 
 
PHONE NUMBERS 

 
915-241-3233 cell 

 
575-824-0354 home  

E-MAIL 

 

tkurling@hotmail.com 

 
 

 

Mailing Address: 
 

9155 Dyer Street  
B80 – 256  

El Paso, TX 79924  
 

 
 

 
 

     Home Church & 
Support Address 

 
Maranatha Baptist 

Church of Western Oaks  
2800 N. Divis 

Bethany, OK 73008 
 

Charley O’Daniel 
Pastor 

 
(405) 789-4662 

    
MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO 

 

January / February / March 2017 
  

Furlough Final Report  

     We started our furlough in February of 2016.  This past 12 months has been a blessed time as 
we traveled many miles and renewed acquaintance with many friends and churches, many of 
whom we hadn’t seen for years.  We want to thank all of you for all the wonderful new 
memories we created.  We hope to continue serving the Lord as missionaries for many years 
but we cannot do it with your love, encouragement, prayers and support.  Thank you for 
investing in us.  May God richly bless each of you as you continue to serve Him. 

     I have recently been able to preach in 3 of our churches in Juarez and we are busy planning 
the activities that lie ahead.  We have a couple different groups planning to visit us this year.       
If you would like to come and help, please read the reverse of this letter about our “Mini” 
Mission trips – “4 Days that can Change Lives for all Eternity” 

    I want to continue with the notes written by our national pastors in this letter.   
 

Iglesia Bautista “Esperanza Mia” – Cd. Juárez, Chihuahua – Pastor Alberto DeAnda  
 

     “A little over 7 years ago, God in his infinite mercy allowed us the privilege to start working 

with Tim and Kelly Urling and a few other brothers in a new ministry that today is called My 
Fortress Baptist Church.  Then a little over 4 years ago, this church gave birth to My Hope 
Baptist Church, where by the grace of God I am 

now pastor.”   
     “Now in the name of My Hope Baptist Church I 

want to thank you for having considered the 
DeAnda family and taken us as disciples first and 

then training us for the gospel ministry.  We 

know that behind the Urling Family there is a 

great team of beloved brethren, servants of God 
which we have never seen.  We realize that the 

Urlings represent you to us in Mexico, and we 
want to tell you -Thank you very much for your 
love of the work of God because now Acts 1:8 which says “But ye shall receive power, after that 

the Holy Ghost is come upon you: and ye shall be witnesses unto me both in Jerusalem, and in 
all Judaea, and in Samaria, and unto the uttermost part of the earth” is being carried out 
through you and through us!” 

    “So, brethren thank you for the great support that you have been for our missionaries the 
Urlings who have been for many years a great blessing, support and example of work, faith and 
conduct and our main support of the work here in Mexico.  May God Bless you all.  A hug for all, 

we love you very much. In Christ, Pastor Alberto DeAnda” 

 Praise the Lord! 
    Kelly’s surgery in November was a success and she is feeling much better, thank you for your 

prayers.  There were a couple of new churches that have started to support us, continue to pray 

that God would supply.  We had no Mechanical problems while traveling, and only 2 flat tires – 

While it was day and sunny! 

Prayer Requests 
 

    To sell our RV we used while on furlough.  Mexico’s financial trouble – the peso has collapsed 

and inflation is really affecting them. Leading and direction for us as we plan our future ministry. 
 

 Looking for that Blessed Hope and Glorious Appearing!
 


